
January 10, 2022

(via email: info@lamphier.com)   
Lamphier & Company
Attn:  Robert W. Lamphier
131 Commerce Way
Sanford, FL 32771

RE: Renewal of Contract No.18-P00156-IFB-603017-17/LTR Term Contract for Caulking, 
Joint Sealing, and Pressure Washer Services

Dear Mr. Lamphier: 

Please be advised that the renewal to the above referenced Contract with your firm at the 
current pricing and with the same terms and conditions has been awarded.  The effective date 
of the renewal term is from February 21, 2022 through February 20, 2023. 

Thank you for your continued interest in serving the needs of Hernando County.  If you have 
any questions regarding this contract, please Contact Jodi Florio, Hernando County Purchasing 
& Contracts at (352) 754-4020.

Sincerely, 

Patty Hall
Purchasing Coordinator

PH/jf

pc via email: Tobey Phillips, Deputy County Administrator
J. Scott Herring, Director of Public Works 

  Craig Becker, Facilities Maintenance
Sam Burdin, Facilities Project Manager
Lance Cannon, Project Coordinator

  Charlene Elliott, Finance Specialist


